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Animals Animals Everywhere 
There’s so much to see at the 2021 Grange Fair Livestock and Poultry Shows 

Yorktown Heights, August 19, 2021 – The Yorktown Grange Fair is Westchester County’s only 
true country fair. For the past 97 years, the Grange has been proud to be the venue where local 
farmers, both big and small, showcase their prized livestock, poultry, and waterfowl. As we get 
closer to fair weekend (September 10-12), the animals are getting ready to shine for the 
thousands of visitors expected to come the 2021 Yorktown Grange Fair!


One of the joys of the Fair is that families from the cities, suburbs, and even the countryside 
can get up close and personal with fabulous, well-cared for, and loved farm animals. This 
year’s livestock show will feature cows, horses, donkeys, sheep, goats, and pigs! Westchester 
and surrounding counties have very active 4-H Clubs and these kids take great pride in 
exhibiting their master showmanship and beloved animals. It’s a time honored tradition, one 
the Grange Fair is proud to be a part of. 


And don’t miss the K-9 Kids 4-H Club’s canine agility demonstrations. The kids work with 
trainers to teach their pups to go over, under and around obstacles. Come watch them run 
through their paces!


From our furry to our feathered friends - the Yorktown Grange Fair has them all! The poultry 
and waterfowl show is a can’t miss. Local residents will be showing off their backyard flocks, 
with adorable ducks and plucky chickens on display. The chicks and ducklings exhibit will 
fascinate all. Hatchlings will be in incubators and hopefully they will make their way into the 
world during Fair weekend. These birthday chicks and ducklings will be available for purchase, 
as well as many other tiny feathered friends on display. 


Raising and caring for animals is an important and fulfilling job. Local farmers and 4-H kids are 
excited for the opportunity for their local community to see the results of their hard work. The 
2021 Yorktown Grange Fair, being held on September 10, 11, and 12 at the Yorktown Grange 
Fairgrounds (99 Moseman Road, Yorktown Heights, NY) will be the perfect place for them to 
exhibit their furry, fluffy, feathered and fabulous friends. For more information, please see our 
website at https://yorktowngrangefair.org.   
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